
Global Health  
Lecture  
Series 

S c h e d u l e  o f  P r e s e n t e r s  
F a l l  2 0 1 5  

 

 Friday, September 18 
 Thursday, October 1 

**ACB 100** 
 Wednesday, October 21 
 Wednesday, November 4 
 Wednesday, November 18 
 Wednesday, December 2 
 
Free lunch will be provided to the first 

50 attendees.  
No RSVP is necessary. 

 
To reserve your lunch, please 

bring a large bottle of baby lotion 
to the Office of Global Health 

(2B410) by  
Tuesday, November 3.   

 
This event is free and open to the 

public. 
 

For more information about the  
Global Health Lecture Series, contact 

the Office of Global Health at  
806-743-2901 or  

globalhealth@ttuhsc.edu. 
 

Persons needing assistance should 
contact the Office of Global Health 

for arrangements.  
 
 

Wednesday 
November 4 

ACB 110  
Noon 

Arts in Medicine: Hope 
& Healing through the Arts 

presented by  
Christine Neugebauer, MS, MT-BC, LPC 

Clinical Instructor, 
Department of Pediatrics, TTUHSC &  

Manager, Integrative Care, 
Covenant Children’s Hospital 

Christine Neugebauer is currently the manager of Integrative Care at Covenant 
Children’s Hospital in Lubbock, TX where she established the Arts in Medicine 
program and manages the child life department. She is also a Clinical Instruc-
tor in the Department of Pediatrics at Texas Tech University Health Science 
Center. She has over 20 years’ experience working in pediatric medical set-
tings as a music therapist clinician, educator, and researcher, specializing in 
children with chronic and life-threatening illness. 
 
This presentation will provide an overview of the growing use of arts applica-
tions in healthcare settings, highlighting the differentiation between creative 
arts therapies and arts in health. Specific clinical examples in pediatric medi-
cine will demonstrate how various arts modalities, including music, visual arts, 
creative writing, and drama can improve the patient experience and enhance 
quality of life for patients and their families.   
 
For more information, visit the Covenant Children’s web site.  
 

This presentation is being co-sponsored by the  
Division of Integrative Medicine as part of an  

Integrative Medicine Mini Series.  


